House Agriculture Committee

I am in support of HB1555, ND is a sovereign state and we must look out for the safety of the
people that live here. If foreign people who are usually connected to foreign countries are
investing in our state we must know who they are and what their intentions are. A Lot of
countries and foreign people don't share our values. HB1555 will provide this. | would ask for a
DO Pass on this bill.

Thankyou Doug Pearson



